
I am in opposition to this bill for several reasons.  One, this is a clear infringement on the "people's right to keep and bear arms".  
You all took an oath of office to support and defend the constitution.  Two, if any private business was unable to perform its lawfully 
required duties, you would put them in jail.  I am not suggesting that we should jail people, but to allow ineptitude to keep people 
from lawfully taking possession of lawful weapons is just not right.  Three, our founders realized that the United States had the 
largest practical army in the world in our armed citizenry.  That army kept Japan from invading during World War II, and it can keep 
the peace now.

Please do not put unnecessary impediments on your constituents.  Thank you,

Greg Lambert   


